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STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Coulson Excavating

Barb Brunt <barbaraannbrunt@gmail.com> Sun, Aug 4, 2024 at 12:38 PM
To: Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us
Cc: JShadduckMcNally@larimer.org

| am a resident of Thompson River Ranch and my home is bordering the Stroh Pit. My concern is the lack of governance
towards holding Coulson Excavating to reclamation of properties l.e. Kirtright Pit for 16 years! We were told Coulson
excavating was to start no later than July 1, 2024 on the Stroh Pit to be completed in 7 years. This is not what is
happening as I'm sure you are well aware of. All of o sudden he’s saying he needs Stroh pit dirt to reclaim Kirtright pit!
This company is just using stalling tactics and once again his power because he can to bring heartship to the property
owners of Kirtright, Thompson River Ranch and Thompson Crossing! He needs to be held accountable. | have little
confidence that he will reclaim the land behind my home as promised because no one is making him. Coulson claimed we
would have beautiful lakes and reclaimed land after the Stroh pit is completed..7 years let’'s hold the company to this
promise again compleated in 7 years. This can only be done by you.

Barbara Brunt

4807 Wildwood Way

Johnstown, Colorado 80534

303.810.5429
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